
NEWSLETTER AUTUMN 24

It’s worth double checking your class4kids account as some
lessons  have tweaked times and we don't want you to miss out
As we dive into the new term here are some important dates and
information for you . We can't wait to see you back soon!
THANKS FOR ALL YOUR SUPPORT AND CHOOSING DCA!

DANCE- AND-CHEER-A-CALITY

Welcome back
to DCA. 

Lessons start
6th Sept 24

Since
2010

It is time for a DISCO AT DCA! Nov 29th at Fleming Park Bowling Club £6 a ticket and
wear your NEON . This is a major fundraising event to support DCA  including our
performing trip to DISNEY for 20 members in May 2025 , Costumes for the show,
equipment and junior coach training. Everyone is welcome including siblings and friends.
Buy your tickets form the website.

DO YOU HAVE ANY OLD CLOTHES? PUT THEM IN A BAG AND BRING TO CLASS WE
ARE SWAPPING CLOTHES FOR CASH - DEADLINE SEPT 20TH

COMMUNICATION FOR ALL PARENTS AT DCA
From sept 24 onwards we will be using a new FREE APP
called BAND to communicate with parents. Please add
yourself to the relevant Group to keep up to date with all
information. We will of course still email main information.  

All links to our bands are on our website to click to join. 
Uniform is also all live to book on our website.
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JANUARY SHOW
JAN 25TH - THORNDEN HALL

We are thrilled to announce our 2025 show for all recreational and dance
comp classes will be at Thornden Hall on January 25th. Our teachers have
been choreographing over the summer and ready to start with our
classes. For more information please check out out website ! A show
detailed email will be sent to all soon - and don't forget to join our BAND
SHOW APP!

If you would like to be part of the buzz backstage and can help with your
child’s class please reach out. We need 2 helpers per class and ideally
have a DBS . Parents helpers stay with their child and class of dancers
and will get to watch from the side of the stage. Limited space for this
role so please email us if you are keen to help!

We’re excited to welcome  Lauren, Natalya , Ellie
and Gracie to the coaching team this year as well
as returning coaches Lara, Emma, Christie, Izzie
and Michaela. As well as a fantastic support in
junior coaches and assistant leaders who help at
our classes as well. We wish all the best to our
teachers Ambersky and Jade who are leaving  to
take new directions . The DCA team is a family
and thank them for all the time at DCA .  

WE ARE AUDITIONING FOR DISNEY 2025! We are in high preparations to
get DISNEY audition ready  as we are taking 18 performers to dance in euro
Disney and we are so excited for this venture in 2025! If you want to support
the team  please check out our fundraising mission to raise £2500 to
support the costs to make this dream a reality for our members .  
https://www.gofundme.com/f/help-dca-perform-in-euro-disney-2025
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What else is happening at DCA?

NEW CLASSES 
We have a new FRIDAY FLEX , TUMBLE CLASS ADDED THAT EVERYONE CAN
JOIN TO KEEP PUSHING THEIR SKILLS, AND NEW STREET DANCES WILL BE
LAUNCED FROM OCTOBER IN WILDERN - KEEP AN EYE ON SOCIALS TO BOOK  

OCTOBER HOLIDAY CAMP, PRIVATE LESSONS ARE ALSO ALL AVALIBLE TO
BOOK VIA THE WEBSITE
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DCA COMPETITON TEAMS
JOIN US NEXT SEASON!

we still have some spaces in our younger age cheer teams and all ages in
our dance teams for joining a  competition team at DCA for next season.   
We want to emphasise that competitions at DCA are about nurturing the
start of a journey at competitions with beginners welcome. 

Monday Lyrical Dance - from 7 years up
Tuesday Tiny and Mini Cheer - 4- 8 yrs
Wednesday Youth 9-11 yrs. 

If you would like to try or require the SEASON PACK with costs,
competitions and commitment required please reach out. 

UNIFORM
Uniform is all live to book on our website and
also has details of what you need per class. - we
have new items such as SLIDERS, JACKETS AND
SUITCASES that will all make great xmas
presents. We also have a FACEBOOK DCA
UNIFORM SWAP SITE , so do have a look if any
bargains to be had or even sold. 

We love a dress up week so our halloween dress up
week is back!  We ask for a £1 donation to dress up to
all help the DCA club and we will have a fun themed
week with games  at all classes, 

PRIVATE LESSONS

IS YOUR CHILD DESPERATE TO GET A CERTAIN SKILL? WOULD ENJOY
30 MINS WITH A 1 TO 1? Private lessons with a variety of our staff can
now be booked online.  

Halloween dress up week
OCTOBER 21ST- 25TH  


